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Dear Parent/Carer
We hope you have had a lovely Christmas and that the children are ready for a busy half term. This term looks like an exciting one with our Space topic coming into full swing and then we have every Year 5’s favourite part of the year – the chicks! We will welcome them into our classrooms at the start of March. We as teachers, can’t wait. 
PE

Our PE days will be remaining the same as they were in the Autumn term. Please can we just remind you that children will require a white t-shirt, P.E. shorts or skirt and a pair of pumps or trainers.  We also ask that you provide your child with a tracksuit or black/navy jogging bottoms for our outside sessions. Please ensure that PE kit is in school for the full week. It is important the children wear the correct school uniform for PE sessions and do not bring in their own choice of clothes. This term our outdoor P.E will be football and our indoor P.E will be dance. 
Homework
We will be continuing to send home weekly homework on a Thursday. This will again focus around the basics of reading, spelling and times tables. If you do require any additional homework, please ask and I’m sure something can be arranged. If you are wanting to do a little extra at home, these are some of the aspects of the curriculum we will be covering:

· Maths – Square numbers, Cube numbers, Multiples, Factors, multiplying and dividing by powers of 10, Prime numbers, Statistics and Fractions. 

· English – We will be looking over different genres, including: stories, formal and informal letters, diaries and explanation texts. 

· SPAG – we will have a big focus on prefixes and suffixes as we have found children are still finding these difficult, relative clauses, parenthesis, direct speech, subordinating and coordinating conjunctions. 
Uniform 
We are still having numerous children who are not wearing indoor shoes at school. Indoor shoes are part of school uniform, and children are expected to have a change of shoes each day. We carry out regular uniform checks and kindly ask that all parents ensure children have suitable footwear. It really is important that we keep the school safe and where possible avoid bringing in wet and mud from outside. 
Due to the regular misplacing of uniform, we would also ask that parents clearly label each item of uniform to ensure that it can be easily returned to the owner. 
Facebook

We love to share achievements, news and up and coming events on Facebook and would like to invite any parents who haven’t already to join our class pages. These can be found below:
Falcons Blackgates

Kestrels Blackgates

We look forward to seeing you all in the near future.  If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to come in and see us.

Miss E Ferry


Miss C Pillinger                                    
Falcons                     

Kestrels                                  
